
                                                 PSA Marina Committee Report 
                                                           Date: 05/21/25 

 

1. Update on the Marina inspection 

1. I installed two fire extinguishers on each of the docks along with the throwables. 
2. I installed the missing jam nut on one of the fingers on Dock B 
3. I received the pile driving report from Lakeshore. 

• I emailed Drew Carlson, Mason /county Building Inspector, with the corrections he requested 

for our final inspection. Drew emailed me back and said thank you, and he will close the per-
mit, and we are all signed off and had passed the final inspection April 9th.  

2. Jet ski Docks:                                                                                                                                                                           
PSA purchased 15 jet ski docks. The docks were purchased and delivered by Lewis Company for 
$38,250.00 ($2,550 each). The PSA Board approved the purchase of up to 20 docks, March 15, 
2025, as funds become available. We received the new docks on May 10th . 

The new ski docks were installed by Dan Wolf, Randy Lord, Warren Zeitelhack, Gary Davies and 

Jerry Swaser. A demonstration, by Bryce Miller, on how to dock the jet skis will be on Saturday, May 

24th at 11:30am.  

3. Boat Slips: All boat slips and jet ski docks are full (SOLD OUT). We have two slips, one each on 
Dock B and Dock C, that are not useable for boats but possibly could be jet ski slips. 

1. Marina Project Financing (as of 05/21/25): 

• Park Reserve: $30,943.96 

• Savings Fund: $21,597.99 

• Marina Reserve: $34,166.16 

• Working with Lakeshore Construction on cost of the portion of Dock A, 30% which will 
includes dock and gangway, to present for approval to the Board for reimbursement to 
Marina Reserve.  

 

Report by: 
Chair Kip Miller 

 


